From: Joanne Alexander [mailto:joannealexander7@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, February 07, 2011 3:02 PM

**To:** Ashley Monnier

Subject: Re: Sunset Marina February 15, 2011 City Commission

Meeting

Ashley - we are waiting for the DEP to issue a revision to our original permit and I don't know how long that could take. We have completed everything they have asked for to date. As soon as we have the DEP permit, we will need to get back with the Corps of Engineers again for their blessing, which they assure me will not be a problem, but, again, may take time to process. If possible, why don't we take this off the City Commission Agenda until further notice.

On Mon, Feb 7, 2011 at 1:24 PM, Ashley Monnier <amonnier@keywestcity.com> wrote: Dear Joanne,

It is the Department's understanding that you are still working with DEP to resolve site permitting issues. As you are aware, your project was postponed at the December 7, 2010 City Commission Meeting to the February 15, 2011 City Commission Meeting. Will you be requesting postponement for this meeting? Please let me know.

Thank you,

Ashley Monnier
Planner II
City of Key West Planning Department
3140 Flagler Avenue
Key West, Florida 33040
Phone: (305) 809-3725

Fax: (305) 809-3978